
 

Dear Parents,   

As you remember “Family and Home” was our October theme and guess 

what, it was so much fun.  

All the activities have been really amazing! Some parents visited 

Innocent Minds and read interesting stories to the children while 

others did creative cooking and art projects with the kids.  

Fairy tale stories were introduced to children through acting 

Goldilocks and the three Bears- Bliss/ English  

 

The Three Little Pigs- Hazmieh/ English and French 

 



- The Giant Carrot- Bliss/ French     

 

All throughout the month, teachers helped children explore the parts 

of the house and learned vocabulary such as: living room, dining room, 

bedroom, bathroom and kitchen. 

 

  

 

                       Bedroom Bathroom 

                

   

  

 

                        Living room Dining room 



  

 

 

 

 

 

Moreover, letter A was introduced and kids had fun in matching the 

letter A to objects that started with that said letter such as:  

  

 apple                                airplane  

 

Number 1 was the number of the month. Children played games 

related to this number such as clapping once, jumping one time. 

 

 
 

Kitchen 



 

They also revisited the red color and the circle shape. They even 

sorted objects according to colors and shapes.  

 

As for new knowledge, they acquired the concept young and old by 

completing a family tree 

 

Inside/ outside were also objectives tackled through Tom and Feather 

where kids had to point at objects inside or outside a box. 



“Education is a natural process carried out by the child and is not acquired by 

listening to words but by experiences in the environment.” Maria Montessori 

 

Montessori discovery areas were also launched during this month. The 

aim of this educational methodology is to develop autonomy and 

independence. The kids performed Montessori Activities such as:  

 

 

 

 

Spooning 

 

Sorting 

 



Rolling/ unrolling of the mat 

 

There will be more pratical life activities introduced to our children 

throughout the year  

  

Our big event of the month was “ Halloween”. Kids enjoyed carving the 

pumpkins, baking cookies, making shapes with salt dough. A pumpkin 

character visited our premises and a big “Halloween Party” was 

performed with Peppa Pig and his friends in all branches. 

Parents, you are probably wondering about the topic of our next month. 

Well, expect a big variety of activites about Autumn (our next theme)!  

Nice ideas for you parents if you would like to visit with your children a 

garden where they can collect leaves of different colors or take them 

to the mountain where they can hear the sound of leaves falling down 



on the ground. You can also glue leaves on a white paper or sing songs 

related to the theme such as: 

Autumn leaves are falling down 

  Falling down falling down 

           Autumn leaves are falling down 

          Green yellow orange and brown 

 

 


